
‘Simply Dancing’

General Data Protection Regulations
Privacy Policy

On 25th May 2018 the new General Data Protection Regulations came into force. 

Simply Dancing holds very limited personal data and we only use it to keep in 
touch with our pupils about arrangements for classes.

We take all reasonable steps to look after your data and only keep it for as long 
as necessary.

E-mail Addresses and Mobile Phone Numbers

If you have given us an e-mail address and/or a mobile phone number we assume 
you consent to us using these details for administrative purposes such as notifying 
you of change of class venue, time etc.

We will not use your details for any other purpose or share them with anyone 
else without your consent.

If you want to give us any specific instructions about how we use your details 
then let us know.

Birthdays and Anniversaries

We sometimes keep a record of birthdays and anniversaries and use them solely 
for the purpose of recognising these events within classes or at a Dance Evening. 
If you do not wish us to hold this information please let us know.

If you have any questions about our privacy policy please ask.
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